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Events 
 
Dec 05 SAT, 7:30 a.m. ï1:00 p.m. 
Dec 05 Parade of Lights, 6:00 -8:00 
 p.m., Camana Bay 
Dec 07 Scholarship presentation, 
 1:30-2:20 p.m., MPR  
Dec 08 ES Parent Coffee, 8:15-9:15 
 a.m., MPR 
Dec 08 SoccerFeva Parent Meeting 
 5:30-6:30 p.m. 
Dec 09 EC Parent Coffee, 8:15-9:15 
 a.m., MPR 
Dec 10 Secondary  Parent Coffee, 
 8:15-9:15 a.m., MPR 
Dec 10 PTA Holiday Bake Sale and 
 Santa Photo Op, 2:15 p.m., 
 Arc Veranda 
Dec 11 Holiday Open Library, 5:00-
 7:00 p.m., Library 
Dec 12 SSAT Exams, 10:00-1:30 
 p.m. 
Dec 14 PSA Track Meet, 8:00 a.m., 
 Truman Bodden Complex 
Dec 15 Holiday Concert, 6:30 p.m., 
 ARC 
Dec 16 ES Assembly, 8:45-9:30 
 a.m. , ARC 
Dec 17 ES Movie Night, 5:00 ï8:00 
 p.m., ARC   
Dec 17 MS Movie Night 5:00ð8:00 
 p.m. , MPR 
Dec 18 Half Day 
Dec 18 CIVVIES Day  
 

Click the calendar below to 
view the CIS Calendar for 
more upcoming events. 

   

Open Libraryð Holiday Edition 

Come to the Christmas Open Library on Friday, December 11, 5:00 to 

7:00 p.m.! This night will be hosted by the Destination Imagination 

team, The Cayman Kids of Kindness,who are doing a service learning 

project to aid in literacy.  Enjoy hot chocolate and a small treat outside 

the library! Inside, there will be arts and crafts stations, read alouds, 

carols, and games!  This event is being hosted in aid of literacy in the 

Cayman Islands.   

The DI team is working with the organization Literacy is for Everyone 

(http://www.life.org.ky) and the DI Team is asking that each child 

who attends to please bring at least two NEW books as a donation to 

this community service. Additionally there will be a box in the Admin building where you can donate 

lightly used books for this cause. We hope that you join us for this Winter Wonderland evening.  

-Abbie, Ainsley, Christiana, Caterina and Jill (The Cayman Kids of Kindness) 

 If you missed opening night, you sure missed a 

spectacular performance by our students. But itõs 

not too late, be sure to get your tickets to this 

yearõs musical, Hairspray Jr.  

Tickets available at the door just $10 adults and $5 

students. If you havenõt yet seen it, you still have a 

chance. Only two shows left! The dates are: 

December 4 at 7:00 p.m. 

December 5 at 2:00 p.m. 

The show will be at the Harquail Theatre. 

A professional recording of Hairspray is available 

for DVD sale before and after the show this week-

end! Thank you to everyone who came, saw, and 

participated in our production of Hairspray Jr.! 

Cast party will be the Thursday after next, right 

before break! 

https://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=cayintschool.edu.ky_ov62hbdem2gnqt5ijm8dc1tmvk%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/Cayman%20C:/Users/Admissions/Documents/Lauren%20C%20page%206.pdf
http://www.caymaninternationalschool.org/page.cfm?p=437
http://www.life.org.ky
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CIS Community News  

Scholastic Orders are here! 

If you made a Scholastic Book order, they 

are now in the Admin Office and you can 

come to collect them.  

DƛǊƭǎ I{κa{ Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ ¢Ǌȅƻǳǘǎ 
hƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ф ŀǘ оΥпр-пΥпр 
ǇΦƳΦΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘǊȅƻǳǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ DƛǊƭǎ 
IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭκaƛŘŘƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ ǘŜŀƳΦ 
DƛǊƭǎϥ ƘƛƎƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ƛƴ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΤ 
ǘƘŜ ŘŀǘŜ ƛǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎƻƴŬǊƳŜŘΦ 
{ŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ǇƭŀȅŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ 
ǘƻ ǘǊŀƛƴ ǘǿƛŎŜ ŀ ǿŜŜƪΣ aƻƴŘŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŦǊƻƳ оΥпр-рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ  tƭŀȅŜǊǎ 
ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ǎŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǝƭƭ ǘǊŀƛƴ ƻƴŎŜ ŀ ǿŜŜƪΣ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅǎ 
ŦǊƻƳ оΥпр ς рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ   
IƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŀǘ ǘǊȅƻǳǘǎΗ 

Library Book Returns 

There will be NO book exchange the week of December 
14 ð 18. Please return all library books by Thursday, 
December 10. Thank you and have a wonderful holiday. 
ðMs. Joanie 

MS/HS Book Drive 

The Destination Imagination team, The 
Cayman Kids of Kindness launched their 
book drive for the middle and secondary 
school last week. The book drive was to 
collect new or slightly used books to dis-
tribute to kids at risk in the Cayman Is-
lands with the help of the local organiza-
tion LIFE (Literacy is for Everyone).  

This week, team members went around 
all the classrooms and collected the dona-
tions we have to date. They were blown 
away by the number of books the second-
ary kids at CIS donated. They are still 
asking all the homerooms to keep bring-
ing in donations as literacy is the key to 
success and a bright future.  

Please find the book tallies as of 3rd December. The Book Drive 
ends on the 14th December.  
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